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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

DIVISION MEMORANDUM May 10, 2022

No.&z_

To:

, 8. 2022

“BRIGADA ESKWELA - OPERATION CLEAN UP”
AFTER THE 2022 NATIONAL ELECTION

Chief Education Supervisors (CID & SGOD)

.

Public Schiools Distiict Supeivisors
All School Heads
School ASP/Brigada Eskwela Coordinators

1. In reference to Unnumbered DepEd Regional Memorandum with the
above-mentioned subject, dated May 8, 2022, this Office would like to advise
all schools to launch the “Brigada Eskwela - Operation Clean Up” calling
all barangay officials, stakeholders, candidates/politicians and LGU, and
other volunteers to help clean up schools/pooling precincts and its
surrounding immediately after the May 9, 2022 election, and in
preparation for the resumption of classes/school operations.

2. DepEd schools have always been designated as venues during local
and national elections. As observed in previous elections, sample ballots,
posters, election paraphernalia, plastics and wastes from voters, candidates’
watchers and monitors/volunteers were found/scattered inside and outside

the school premises. Hence, this Brigada Eskwela — Operation Clean Up.

o For information, guidance, and compliance.

DepEd Schools Division of Digos City _—/</

RECORDS SECTION CRISTY C. EPE

TIME: 2.0Lpwm

Roxas Street cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone II, Digos City 8002
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URGENT

MEMORANDUM

To Schools Division Superintendents

Attention © Division Partnership Coordinator
Concerned School Heads
Concerned School Brigada Eskwela Coordinator

Subject: "BRIGADA ESKWELA - OPERATION CLEAN UP”
AFTER THE 2022 NATIONAL ELECTION

Date May 8, 2022

DepEd Schools have always been designated as venues during local and national
elections. As observed in previous elections, sample ballots, posters, election paraphernalia,
plastics and wastes from voters, candidates’ watchers and monitors/volunteers were
found/scattered inside and outside the school premises.

In view thereof, this Office would like to advise all SDOs and Schools to launch
the “Brigada Eskwela — Operation Clean Up” calling all barangay officials, stakeholders,
candidates/politicians & L.GUs, and other volunteers to help clean up schools/pooling precincts
and its surroundings immediately after the May 9, 2022 election, and in preparation
for the resumption of classes/school operations.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is required.
FALLAN G. FARNAZO
Director IV

Enclosed: As stated.
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s> Address: F. Torres St., Davao City (8000)
4 FE4: Telephone Nos.: (082) 291-1665; (082) 221-6147
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